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Parent Notes: 

• CONFERENCES ARE THIS THURSDAY, MARCH 2ND AND FRIDAY, MARCH 
3RD. THERE IS NO PRESCHOOL THESE TWO DAYS AS YOUR TEACHERS 
WILL BE IN CONFERENCES. PLEASE MAKE ARRANGEMENTS TO HAVE 
SOMEONE CARE FOR YOUR CHILD WHILE YOU ARE MEETING WITH YOUR 
CHILD'S TEACHER. The teachers have put much effort in assessing your child 
and your undivided attention is appreciated. 

• NO SCHOOL ON FRIDAY, MARCH 10TH. PICKENS COUNTY SCHOOLS ARE 
OUT THIS DAY AS WELL. 

• Registration for next fall is well under way.  Acceptance letters for currently 
enrolled children and their siblings are going home in backpacks this week.  

• Our total program is valuable to your child.  Our doors open at 8:45 a.m. each 
morning.  Please try to have your child here by 9:00 a.m., so that he or she may 
participate in welcome and circle activities that set the tone for the day.  
Consistently late children miss out on so much.  Our teachers thank you. 

• The fours’ classes will be going to the Clemson University Fire Station on 
Wednesday, March 22nd. They will be taking the caterpillar CAT bus to get there. 
Look for permission slips in backpacks sometime next week. This is always a fun 
field trip in which the children learn much about fire safety.  

• Looking ahead, Spring Break will begin on Monday, April 10th and will continue 
through Monday, April 17th.  We will return to school on Tuesday, April 18th.  

• Fort Hill Preschool is sponsoring an Usborne Book Fair March 2nd and 3rd (during 
conference time). Please be sure to check it out in the hall before/after your 
scheduled conference time.  

• The fundraiser dinner to benefit our scholarship fund is next Sunday, March 5th. I 
will send out an email this week with all of the details. Thank you for participating! 


